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Our ref: SSD-9697-PA-14

Keith Simkin
Environment Contractor
AGL Macquarie Pty Limited
Via: Major Projects Portal

12/12/2022

Subject: Bayswater Power Station Upgrade (SSD 9697) Water Management Plan – Ravensworth
Pipeline

Dear Mr Simkin,

I refer to the updated Water Management Plan for Stage 1 of the Bayswater Power Station Upgrade (SSD
9697). I also acknowledge your response to the Department’s review comments.

I note the plan has been updated to includes revised water quality limits based on monitoring data,
updates to the trigger action response plan and the inclusion of a monthly reporting procedure. 

The Department has carefully reviewed the document and is satisfied with the updates to the plan.

Accordingly, as nominee of the Planning Secretary, I approve the Water Management Plan (rev 2, 25
November 2022) for Stage 1 (Ravensworth pipeline) of the development.

Please ensure you make the document publicly available on the project website at the earliest
convenience. 

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Jack Turner on 02 9995 5387.

Yours sincerely 

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments
As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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